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June 9, 2020 
 
 
The Contra Costa County Bar Association condemns the unjustified, unprovoked, 
and unlawful murder of George Floyd by police officers who were sworn to 
uphold the law. We march with the Black Lives Matter movement and all others 
who condemn racism in all its ugly forms.   

 
--CCCBA Board of Directors 

 


